The Fifth Avenue Family Connection



Fifth Avenue United Methodist Church 323 S. Fifth Avenue West Bend, WI 53095

February 26, 2023

Pastor: Rev. Clarissa L. Martinelli

Church Phone: (262) 334-2059 e-mail: church@faumc.org website: www.faumc.org



Nursery Care

Our nursery is staffed during our worship service. Nursery is located

off hallway downstairs by parking lot entrance. Parents are welcome to drop off their child before the service starts or any time during the service.



First Sunday Food Donation Next Sunday, Mar. 5

On the **first Sunday** of every month, our church will concentrate on collecting **nonperishable**. Please bring your items and place in the **baskets in the north entrance**.

You may also write a **check** payable to Fifth Ave. UMC and indicate Food Pantry on the memo line. **Thank you!**









Lenten Opportunities

Ecumenical Wednesday Services

Lenten Prayer Services 12:15-12:45pm

3/1 at Cedar Ridge Speaker:

Rev. Erik Kirkegaard/Peace UCC

3/8 at Our Saviors Lutheran Speaker:
Pastor Clarissa Martinelli

3/15 at Holy Angels Catholic Speaker: Rev. Jim Hearne from Our Saviors

3/22 at Trinity Lutheran Speaker:
Rev. Tom McIntosh from Cedar
Ridge

3/29 at Fifth Ave. UMC Speaker: Rev. Schoob from Trinity Lutheran

(Soup Luncheon following service at 12:45pm on March 29 in Fellowship Hall)

Weekly Schedule

Sunday, Feb. 26

No Choir Rehearsal

9:30am Worship Service

10:30am Fellowship Time

Monday, Feb. 27

7:00pm Boys & Girls Scouts

Tuesday, Feb. 28

9:00am TOPS Mtg.

1:00pm Prayer Shawl Ministry

6:30pm AA Mtg.

7:00pm SA Mtg.

Wednesday, Mar 1

9:30am Women In Faith Mtg.

12:15pm Lenten Service at Cedar Ridge

6:00pm Handbell Rehearsal

Thursday, Mar. 2

6:30pm Bereavement Mtg.

7:00pm AA Mtg.

Friday, Mar. 3

9:00am Investment Club

Saturday, Mar. 4

9:00am SA Mtg.

1:00pm Psalm Bible Study (Ends)



Bereavement Group

Have you suffered a recent loss or know

someone who has? You are invited to attend the Ecumenical Bereavement Support group held in our church lounge. They meet the first Thursday of every month from 6:30pm to 8:00pm.

Feel free to join them on Thursday, March 2.



Can You Help?

Kits to make school bags are available in the north entrance. Return completed school bags and the plastic bag to the north

entrance. Questions? Call Shirley at (262) 334-9362.

T-shirts needed, long or short sleeves; crew, V-necked or scoop necked. Full Pantry Food Pantry is asking for our T-shirt bags to give to clients, so T-shirts are needed. Check with family and friends. Place T-shirts in the bin outside the front door.

Can you help?

Donate to Green Tree School

Green Tree School is asking those who purchase Coca-Cola products to save the bottle caps with codes in them or the cardboard end of a 12/24 pack of soda. They will enter these items and receive rewards.

Also, if you have elastic bands from physical therapy that you aren't using any more, please drop them off in the office. Green Tree can use them in their classrooms.

All of these items can be put on Alana's desk in the office on Sunday mornings.

Thank so much!



Prayer Shawl Ministry

Mark your calendar to join this group of knitters and crocheters every Tuesday at 1:00pm in the Fireside Room.